
Growing Together

Education & Mental Health Network
We invite headteachers, teachers and
support staff who have an interest in

mental health and wellbeing of children
& young people to join us.  Meetings will
take place once each half term on Zoom

Mon 14 Mar 22
Mon 9 May 22 
Mon 20 June 22

Each meeting will include:

If you would like to join the network please e-mail
sharon.cotterall@seftoncvs.org.uk

Presentation from a School Sharing Good Practice

A Training & Service Offer Discussion

A Discussion about Overcoming Challenges for Schools

Meetings are chaired by 
Sharon Cotterall, Children & Families Development Officer Sefton CVS

3.30pm to 5pm
on Zoom


